

April 17, 2009

Mr. Michael W. Bromley President Chamberlain Construction Corp. 2863 Hartland Rd. Falls Church, VA 22043

Dear Mr. Bromley:

On behalf of the congregation, I congratulate you and Chamberlain Construction Corp. for successfully completing new construction and remodeling of existing facilities at Providence Presbyterian Church. This project involved construction of a large, two-story building; construction of a commercially qualified kitchen and modern restrooms and showers; major remodeling of the sanctuary to accommodate the permanent installation of a pipe organ; total replacement of all roofs and major sections of surface pavement; provision of new carpet and paint; and installation of significant upgrades to the heating, air conditioning, plumbing, lighting, audiovisual, and alarm systems. All of this work was done in a cost-efficient, timely manner.

The church members are extremely pleased with the quality of work provided by Chamberlain and its subcontractors. In particular, our building committee is very appreciative of the consultation, advice, and kind support and service given to it routinely, occasionally at a moments notice, by Messrs. Dan Dellinger and Wayne Sealock. As construction manager and project supervisor, respectively, these two gentlemen were outstanding in their expertise and attention to detail. In addition, the committee is most grateful for their understanding and willingness to schedule work around ongoing church activities, their tireless effort to maintain a safe and clean environment, and their accommodation of the church in unforeseen circumstances.

Thank you again, Mr. Bromley, for a job very well done. Providence will not hesitate to consult Chamberlain on future projects and, if the opportunity arises, it will strongly recommend your company to other potential clients. We would be happy to show interested parties your handiwork.

Sincerely yours,

Michael N. Greeley Michael N. Greeley

Chairman, Building Committee